Minutes of MBA Joint Work Group Meeting September 19, 2005

HOC meetings were held 9/7 and 9/14. Summary:

- Bantams may only have 10 skaters. Also lack a Bantam coach. Discussion
over possibly having Bantams practice with High School. Juanita will check
with school athletic directors to see if Bantams can ride the practice bus.

- Coach Conboy asked about new jerseys. Joint group preferred to pursue
jersey bags at this time.

- Discussion over unified initiation program so Benson and Morris are teaching
similar skills with lots of cross ice scrimmages with similar skill levels
competing.

Jersey bags: Terry Evavold provided samples. Thin bag for $1.69 each. $14.00 for
quality bag from Gene’s in Mineota with our logo on bags. $16.00 bid for quality bag
with logo from supplier in Benson. Both boards will propose sharing cost to purchase
125 of the $14.00 bags with players paying an annual $25 jersey fee. Fees to go to MBA
for fund to buy replacement jerseys. Bag cost to be paid by MBA. Cost $800 from each
association to MBA.

Registration:

Squirt Peewee 12U 14U Bantam
Morris 10 14 4 1 1
Benson* 4 3 5 0 9

*Benson numbers not firm yet.

Team managers: Juanita, Jim, and Mavis to work on job description for team managers
(volunteers).

Tournaments: Need $2400 to go to MBA to pay away tourament fees. $1200 from each
association.

Scheduling:  Nothing to report
Web Site: home page without links going live today.

Wild game: Need to reimburse Jim Rentz $1205 for Wild ticket costs. Both boards to
approve.



